
Good Afternoon Runners, 

We are sure that it won't come as a surprise to you today to 
announce that we are going to move The Normanby Hall Adventure 
Race to our reserve date of Sunday the 23rd May 2021.  

With all that's happening with Covid-19 at the minute, we feel that it is 
unrealistic to aim for an event in March :-(  

Instead, we are focusing very much on the spring months and are 
confident that, with the roll out of the vaccine and the warmer weather, 
that events will return :-) 

We will automatically transfer you to our new date, unless we hear 
otherwise. You are able to transfer to another race (if you'd rather) or 
request a refund (minus the small booking fee, which is ran by an 
external company) 

If you'd like to opt for either of these options, please contact us 
at contact@curlysathletes.co.uk Alternatively, you do not need to do 
anything if you are wanting to move to the new date. 

We hope that you are all keeping well, and we thank you all for your 
continued support- it means so very much to us. 

We can't wait to see you all again soon :-) 

Curlys 

 


